
INVITATION TO BID 

Town of Branford 

 

FOOTE MEMORIAL PARK TOILET RESTROOM RENOVATIONS 

 

The Town of Branford is requesting bid proposals for toilet restroom renovations to Foote 

Memorial Park.  Specifications may be obtained from the Finance Department, Branford Town 

Hall, 1019 Main Street, Branford, CT or on the Town’s website at www.branford-ct.gov.  

 

Sealed bids will be received at the Finance Department, 1019 Main Street, P.O. Box 150, 

Branford, Connecticut 06405 for FOOTE MEMORIAL PARK TOILET RESTROOM 

RENOVATIONS until 11:00 a.m., Friday, October 25, 2019.  Said bids will then be opened 

and read aloud publicly immediately thereafter. Bid proposals sent by facsimile will not be 

accepted. 

 

A Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at the site, Melrose 

Ave, Branford CT 06405. 

 

No bid may be withdrawn for a period of ninety (90) days after the opening of bids without 

written consent of the Awarding Authority. 

       

The Town of Branford has the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 

 

The Town of Branford is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.  MBE’S, WBE’S, 

SBE’s and Section 3 Designated Enterprises are encouraged to apply.  

 
*Please click the link below to download the bid documents for the Foote Memorial Park 

Toilet Restroom Renovations Bid: 

 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/t6sz0fkjpk400sg/AACIqnnxGUvCAXsJHIfS64Jga?dl=0 

 

http://www.branford-ct.gov/
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/t6sz0fkjpk400sg/AACIqnnxGUvCAXsJHIfS64Jga?dl=0

